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February 19, 2021 

 

 

TO:   Washington State Register 

   Office of the Code Reviser 

    

FROM:  Wendy Barcus  

   HCA Rules Coordinator 

 

 

SUBJECT: Withdrawing Proposed Rule WAC 182-501-0135 

WSR 21-05-037 

 

 

The Health Care Authority (HCA) is withdrawing the CR102 Proposed Rule Making for WAC 

182-501-0135, Patient review and coordination, published by the Code Reviser in WSR 21-05-

037. 

 

HCA plans to refile the proposed rule under WSR 21-06 with the corrected text. 

 

 

Thank you. 

 


